
EMERSON HIGH SCHOOL TOY DRIVE 
 

 

 
 

Emerson High School is organizing our annual campus-wide 
toy drive to support needy children during the  

holiday season. 
 

The drive begins December 5th and will 
last until  

Wednesday, December 14th  
at which point donated toys and/or gift cards 

will be delivered to a local Toys for Tots drop off. 
 

 
There are large collection boxes in the Emerson High School main 

office for donations of new, unwrapped toys  
or gift cards. Please, no cash or checks.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your donation! 


